
Chapel of St. Timothy & St. Titus | Concordia Seminary 
Service of Word and Praise 

26 January 2017| 4th Week after Epiphany 
Commemoration of St. Titus, Pastor and Confessor 

 
Pre-Service Music 

—Please stand if able— 

Welcome 
 
Opening Songs “Click here to insert song” 
 “Click here to insert song” 

—Please sit— 

Reading Mark 1:35-39 
 
Homily  “Let Us Go!” Mark 1 

 
—Please stand if able— 

Communal Prayers 

The communal prayers allow the opportunity for the entire seminary 
community individually, and yet as one, to intercede for the church, the 
world, and all those in need. The intercessor will begin the prayers with 
the first three bids on p. 265 and then offer additional bids. Then the 
assembly is invited to offer bids aloud. Please speak as loudly as possible 
so that all may hear. The bids are offered in this fashion: 
 

Intercessor: For… let us pray to the Lord; Assembly: Señor, ten piedad.  

 

Concluding Prayer Assembly Prays Together  
Almighty God, who has promised to hear the petitions of those 
who ask in Your Son’s name: we implore You mercifully to incline 
Your ear to us who have now made our prayers and petitions unto 
You; and grant that those things which we have asked faithfully 
according to Your will, may be obtained essentially, to the relief of 
our necessity, and to the proclamation of Your glory; through 
Jesus Christ, our Lord. Amen. (Concluding Collect of the Great Litany) 

 
Benediction (in Spanish???)  



 
Post-Service Music 

 
Servants of the Word 

Rev. Germán Novelli-Oliveros Jr. Preacher 

Seminarian Caleb Cox Liturgist 
Seminarian Christian Jones Music Leader 

 
The Rev. Germán Novelli Jr. serves as sole-pastor at Grace Lutheran 

Church, Milwaukee. He was born and raised in Venezuela. He is 

also one of the co-founders and pastoral leaders of Cristo Para 

Todas Las Naciones - Wisconsin, which is a missionary group of 

churches that are working together to reach the Hispanic/Latino 

communities in Wisconsin. Pastor Novelli Jr. was ordained through 

the SMP Program in 2014 (completed in 2016), and he currently 

continues his theological formation through the Center for 

Hispanic Studies (Concordia Seminary, St. Louis).  

BY GRACE ALONE, GRACE IN HIS SON 


